
  
 

 
  

 

Handover ceremony of the Multipurpose Community Centre 

On 4 December 2020, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, 

Ambassador of Thailand, as chief guest, attended 

the handover ceremony of the Multipurpose 

Community Centre in Bungmati Municipality, 

Lalitpur. This Multipurpose Community Centre is 

part of the project entitled “People to People 

Support for Building Community Resilience 

through Recovery and Reconstruction in Nepal”. 

This project, funded by the donation of Thai 

government and people, aims at assisting people 

in Nepal to reduce the risk and build resilience 

amongst vulnerable communities in eight worst 

2015 earthquake affected areas. 

 

  

 
 

On the invitation of Mr. Rajesh Kazi Shrestha, 

President of Nepal Chamber of Commerce 

(NCC), on 23 December, H.E. Mr. Vosita 

Vorasaph, Ambassador of Thailand, visited the 

NCC office and held a meeting with higher 

representatives of NCC. The meeting aimed to 

welcome H.E. Ambassador Vorasaph and had 

discussions on promoting Nepal-Thailand 

relations. During the meeting , various topics such 

as tourism, agriculture, medical, trade facilitation, 

visa related issues were discussed. 
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During 4 – 5 December 2020, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, Ambassador of 

Thailand led the Royal Thai Embassy’s staff, family and the Thai 

community in the flower-offering ceremony on the occasion of the 

Birthday Anniversary of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej  

The Great, the National Day and Thailand’s Father’s Day, 5 December at 

the Ambassador’s Residence.  On the same occasion, H.E. Ambassador 

Vorasaph attended a Buddhist merit-making ceremony offering lunch to 70 

monks and novice monks at the Vishwa Shanti Vihar.  Also, H.E. 

Ambassador Vorasaph presided over the handover of medical equipments, 

as part of the volunteer activity, 

presented a donation of Personal 

Protective Equipments (PPEs) to the 

representatives of Bhaktapur District 

Hospital, Manamohan Cardiotherapic 

Vascular and Transplant Center and 

Teaching Hospital.  
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on the occasion of the Birthday Anniversary of H.M. King Bhumibol 

Adulyadej The Great, the National Day and Thailand’s Father’s Day 

 

Thailand amongst top 

emerging market 

picks for 2021 

According to Bloomberg’s 

studies of 17 developing 

markets for the year 2021, 

Thailand topped the list 

thanks to her solid reserves 

and high potential for 

portfolio inflows. In the 

meantime, it is expected that 

Thailand’s economy will 

grow 3.9 percent in 2021. 

Source: 
https://www.bloomberg.com 
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can be accessed at  

https://www.thaiembnepal.org

.np/?do=services&index=decl
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